
Moderated by the City of Urbana's

 Community Engagement Coordinator Lemond Peppers
  slpeppers@urbanaillinois.us                                                           217.384.2426

JOIN US.

TELL US.

GET INVOLVED.

ZOOM Meeting ID:

879 2488 4783

LISTENING
SESSIONS
ON THE
USE OF FORCE POLICY

WHEN
THE CITY OF URBANA

WANTS TO HEAR FROM YOU.

NOVEMBER 12, 1:30 – 3:30 PM
(RESERVED FOR 

YOUTH VOICES; 

OTHERS MAY ATTEND)

 NOVEMBER 12, 5:30 – 7:30 PM

 NOVEMBER 13, 3:00 – 5:00 PM

In response to events locally and across the nation, the Urbana

Police Department is updating their Use of Force Policy. As part

of the policy revision, City leadership wants to hear from

residents about what they would like to see in the new policy.

" The risks are high for both citizens and officers when uses of force occur, so it is vital for us to get
community feedback on this topic. Trust is an essential component of community policing and our
transparency about how and when officers use force can help build this trust."

Chief of Police Bryant Seraphin

 Suggestions for policy changes may be submitted until November 20 at

UseofForcePolicy@urbanaillinois.us

 Please visit the Use of Force Revision web page  for background material and more information.

www.urbanaillinois.us/UOFpolicy


